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April 30, 2008 
  
 
 
VIA EMAIL AND COURIER 
  
  
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
  
  
Dear Ms Walli: 
  
Re:     Board File No.: EB-2007-0672 
           Intent to Participate - Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
  
Ontario Power Generation Inc. intends to participate in the consultation process 
to determine whether there is a need to modify the current methodology for 
setting time-of-use electricity prices under the Regulated Price Plan, EB-2007-
0672.  As an electricity supplier and consumer in the Province, OPG has an 
interest in the consultation. 
 
OPG intends to monitor the consultation process and wishes to be on the 
distribution list for future developments in this consultation.  OPG does not 
intend to make written comments on staff’s Discussion Paper and does not 
intend to seek an award of costs. 
 
All correspondence relating the proceeding should be addressed to: 
  

Miss Angela Wong 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
700 University Avenue, H18-E2 
Toronto, Ontario  M5G 1X6 
Email address: angela.wong@opg.com 
Telephone: (416) 592-2879                   Fax: (416) 592-8519

Barbara Reuber
Director

    Ontario Regulatory Affairs



 
 

 
If there are any questions with respect to OPG’s participation, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (416) 592-5419. 
  
Yours truly, 
  
 
 
[Original signed by Barbara Reuber] 
 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


